
 
 

 

 

 

North Leamington School’s Year 5 Transition event  

 

June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite your son/daughter to experience two eco-workshops at North Leamington School.  

What is it? 

Students will be able visit NLS and take part in brand new eco-workshops led by their staff, eco leaders and 

International Leaders.  

What are they offering and why?  

As an International School, NLS want to promote environmental awareness and love of our natural environment. This 

will hopefully excite students and encourage them to think more about protecting the environment, whilst also helping 

them to feel more secure about transitioning to secondary school.  

Students will have the opportunity to take part in two exciting eco-workshops. Firstly, students will see their fantastic 

allotment and they will have the opportunity to participate in some vital seasonal planting to help support the beehives 

which NLS have on their school site. Secondly, in preparation for the Autumn, students will build bug and hedgehog 

hotels around the school!  

When is this?  

Thursday 26th June                   11.30am - 12.45pm 

 

Y5 students will be walking to NLS during the morning and then walking back to Telford Junior school during lunchtime. 

Therefore, all students will require a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day. If your child has free school meals, 

please get in touch with the office if you require the school to provide a packed lunch. 

Adverse weather 

In the case of adverse weather, we would recommend that students wear suitable clothing in case they get wet e.g. 

wellies and a raincoat. If it is sunny, please ensure that your child has appropriate sun protection, including a hat.  

 

Kind regards, 

The International Schools Team 

 

 


